



31 May 2024

## **Hume Street and Clarke Lane Update**

## Roadways re-opening September 2024

Works are underway to complete the Clarke Lane (to the rear of Site C) and Hume Street (between Clarke Lane and Pacific Highway) roadways so that they can be re-opened to the public. This is expected to occur in September 2024, when utility and intersection upgrade works, and remaining road works are complete and commissioned.

As advised in our February 2024 newsletter, when Hume Street re-opens, vehicle access will be one-way west-bound. Vehicle access for Clarke Lane (north) will also return to one-way north-bound (entry via Hume Street). Please see map below depicting vehicle access changes.

Access to businesses will always be maintained throughout our work. At times garage access may be impacted however we will be in touch to arrange alternate parking.

Vehicle access map (changes from September 2024) \*diagram not to scale, indicative only.



Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we complete this important work.

Please contact us via the methods below with any questions.

## Contact us

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding while we complete this essential work.

If you have any questions about Crows Nest Station, please call 1800 171 386 (24-hour community information line) and ask for the Crows Nest Station team or email crowsnestmetrostation@transport.nsw.gov.au



## Translating and interpreting service

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 171 386.